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Chicago, IL – Laner Muchin partner Rob Bernstein presented on a variety

of new Illinois employment legislation impacting the restaurant industry,

including: recreational marijuana legalization, sexual harassment

prevention training and policies, the prohibition on salary history inquiries

and the new Department of Labor overtime regulations for the Illinois

Restaurant Association on Wednesday, October 30, 2019 in Chicago,

Illinois.

Bernstein’s practice has been concentrated in defending employers in

employment disputes and proceedings throughout the country, counseling

employers on their day-to-day labor and employment issues, training

management on a host of labor and employment topics, drafting and

negotiating employment and non-competition agreements, drafting

employee handbooks and corporate policy manuals, as well as handling

collective bargaining negotiations and a variety of other labor and

employment matters on behalf of employers, including many restaurant

and hospitality clients.

Firm Profile

Laner Muchin, Ltd. concentrates in the representation of employers in labor

relations, employment litigation, employee benefits and business

immigration matters. The firm provides legal services to clients from coast

to coast. For more information on our firm and our services, visit www.
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